M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Susan Elrod


Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

FROM:
Seth Meisel
Interim Dean of the School of Graduate Studies and Continuing Education

DATE:
April 7, 2017
RE:

Transmittal for Graduate Curriculum

At its meeting on April 6, 2017, the Graduate Council approved the following curriculum proposals.  
I. Information Only Item
A. Curricular Action:  Course Deletion from the Department of Biological Sciences :  BIOLOGY 575:  Invertebrate Zoology

https://uww-next.courseleaf.com/courseleaf/courseleaf.cgi?page=/courseadmin/2125/index.html&step=tcadiff
II. Business Items

Approval of the MBA Admission:  Program to Program Agreement between UW-Whitewater and UW-Extension (attached)
(Copy and paste following into web browser if above link does not work: http://www.uww.edu/Documents/gradcur/2016-2017/Apr17/Flex%20BSBA%20%20UW-W%20MBA%20MOU%20and%20Appendices%204.6.17.pdf)

Approval of Graduate Exceptions Approval form (attached)
c:  
Paul Ambrose

Liz Hachten

        
Melissa Thoma       
